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Summer 2009 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We, the Red Team teachers, welcome you to seventh grade! We will do our best to help your child grow 
academically, personally and socially. 
 
We hope that we can count on your support by encouraging your child to do his/her best, making sure 
that your child completes his/her homework and assignments on time, and informing us if your child is 
having any problems with school. 
 
Additionally, a progress report will be sent home at the mid-point of each marking period.  At the end of 
each ten-week period report cards will be mailed home. One important seventh grade goal is to further 
develop each student’s sense of responsibility for his/her own choices and decisions.  
 
Communication between home and school is an important factor in making school a positive experience 
for youngsters.  We work closely with Mrs. Dubie, the Red House assistant principal, and Ms. James, your 
child’s guidance counselor, throughout the year. Please contact us if you feel there is anything that we 
should know about your child. You may reach us by calling the Main Office at 767- 5505.  
 
We hope that your child is looking forward to seventh grade and to making it a rewarding experience.  
We look forward to meeting you at Open House, September 30, 2009. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Seventh Grade Red Team 
 
Mrs. Dena Bocchino-English Teacher 
Mr. James Enright – Science Teacher 
Ms. Andrea Silva - Math Teacher 
Mrs. Laura Staib- Social Studies Teacher 
Ms. Laura Maringer - Inclusion Teacher 
Mrs. Franie James- Guidance Counselor 
 
 
P.S.  Extra donations of supplies for students in need are greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
 

(See reverse)



 
 
Dear Red Team Member, 
 
We hope that you have had a good summer and are prepared for a productive and enjoyable school 
year.  We look forward to meeting you on September 9. 
 
We believe that it is very important that students come to school prepared each day.  In order for you to 
be prepared, it is important that you have the supplies listed below: 
 
The following supplies should be brought to school: 

 2 two inch thick loose-leaf binders (in two different colors)  
 4 section dividers with tabs (two for each binder) 
 2-three hole punches that fit into binders (one for each binder)  
 loose-leaf paper (about 100 sheets for each binder) 
 2 zippered pencil cases (with holes) that fit into binders (one for each binder) 
 1 folder with pockets that fits into one of the binders 
 Extra graph paper (about 25 sheets) 

 
The following items should be kept in your pencil cases throughout the school year: 

 12” English / metric ruler  
 6 pens, 6 sharpened pencils (split equally between the two pencil cases) 
 8 various colored highlighters (split equally between the two pencil cases) 
 2 pencil sharpeners (one for each pencil case) 
 2 packages of colored pencils (one pack for each pencil case) 
 1 package of multi-colored fine tip magic markers 
 1 package of reinforcements 
 1 mini stapler 
 1 package of staples 
 1 bottle of white out 
 2 glue sticks  

 
The following supplies should be kept at home for future use: 

 Fine tip magic markers (1 package)  
 small protractor 
 a compass 
 graph paper (1 package) 
 2 packages of blue or black pens 
 2 packages of pencils, sharpened 
 500 lined 3 ½ in. x 5 in. cards (stored at home) 
 an extra three hole punch for binder 
 500 sheet package of loose-leaf paper 
 pocket size dictionary/thesaurus 

 
We expect that you will enjoy being a member of the seventh grade Red Team and will profit from your 
experiences.  This will be a new and exciting year.  We are looking forward to sharing it with you. 
 
See you in September! 
 
Your Seventh Grade Red Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 

(See reverse) 


